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MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS

Tuesday, February 18, 1969.
(42)

The Standing Committee on External Affairs and National Defence met at 11:05 
a.m. this day. The Chairman, Mr. Wahn, presided.

Members present: Messrs. Anderson, Barrett, Cafik, Fairweather, Forrestall, Gibson, 
Groos, Guay (St. Boniface), Harkness, Howard (Okanagan Boundary), Laniel, Laprise, 
Legault, Lewis, MacLean, Macquarrie, MacRae, Marceau, Penner, Prud’homme, Ryan, 
Stewart (Cochrane), Thompson (Red Deer), Wahn, Winch—(25).

Also present: Messrs. Buchanan, Danson, Gillespie, Roberts, M.P.’s.

Witness: Professor Kenneth McNaught, Department of History, University of Toronto.

Mr. Roberts drew attention to two errors on page 904 of Issue No. 25 of the Minutes 
of Proceedings and Evidence. The Committee agreed to the corrections.

The Chairman introduced the witness, Professor Kenneth McNaught, University of 
Toronto. Professor McNaught made an opening statement.

Members questioned Professor McNaught, with particular reference to views expressed 
in his advance presentation to the Committee.

The Committee agreed to print the following as appendices to this day’s Minutes of 
Proceedings and Evidence:

Professor McNaught’s advance presentation entitled Non-Alignment For Canada 
and his curriculum vitae; (See Appendix ii)

List of Bilateral Defence Agreements Between Canada And Other Countries 
(page 882 of the Evidence refers); (See Appendix //)

Letter to Professor McNaught dated July 31, 1967, from the Director, Home 
Branch, Department of Manpower and Immigration, Ottawa. (See Appendix kk)

The Chairman thanked Professor McNaught for his interesting testimony and the 
Committee adjourned at 1:40 p.m. The next meeting will be on Thursday, February 20, 
1969 at 11:00 a.m., when the witness will be Mr. David Golden.

Hugh R. Stewart, 
Clerk of the Committee.
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